
From: Jan
Sent: 3/10/2023 2:10:23 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Mod2023/0476

In this Application Greys ‘Assessment of Traffic and Parking Operation’ 3.1 referred to a
comment I made in an earlier submission and once again was taken out of context and used
for their own purpose. My comment solely referred to traffic on Foley Street and had nothing
to do with the bump-in time of vendors on Jubilee Ave. The horn honking referred to was MID
MORNING and only on Foley St and definitely NOT at 7 am.

Originally the markets opened earlier and vendors started arriving before 6 am via the Foley
St entrance to the RSL car park where there is a speed hump which made it noisy. This was
solved for me with a later start and entry via Jubilee Ave so I do not have a problem with the
entry/exit of vendors nor do I have a problem with the markets themselves. My only concern
is the constant traffic on Foley St which has one lane each way and because of the sequence
of the traffic lights on the cnr of Foley and Mona Vale Rd there is often a build up of cars
which sometimes creates frustration. Perhaps the answer is to adjust the traffic lights so more
than 3-4 cars can get through at one time.

Jan Bilton
Foley St

Sent from my iPad


